
  
  
  
  

  Delisting the shares of UNIC 

  September 04, 2016  

 

The ASE announces that the ASE’s Board of Directors decided to delist the shares of UNIVERSAL
CHEMICAL INDUSTRIES (UNIC) Company starting Monday, September 5th 2016, following the
Company's General Assembly decision of liquidating the company voluntarily. 

 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

